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Dear families                                                                                                                                                                 
Welcome back to a new school year. I hope you all had a 
restful and enjoyable summer break and took the opportunity 
to spend valuable time together to create lasting memories.  
We are slowly returning to a semblance of normality at 
Southway and are very much looking forward to the year 
ahead. A special welcome, of course, to our new Year 3 
parents and children. It was wonderful to see all of our 
children smartly dressed and ready for the challenges ahead. I 
haven’t seen so many new shoes since I popped in to Clarkes 
last Saturday!                                                                                                                                                                       
We also welcome some new members of staff to Southway 
and no doubt you will have an opportunity to meet them over 
the course of the year.                                                                                
Plenty of work has been going on behind the scenes during 
the holidays, including the redecoration of the year 4 
classrooms and corridors and previously untouched rooms, 
new corridor doors and a newly completed wet room and 
disabled toilet. I would like to particularly thank Mr Meehan 
and Mrs Carter for giving up so much of their time to co-
ordinate much of the work. 

We look forward to your continued support for the efforts we 
are making to ensure your children receive the best education 
possible.                                                                                                              

“If I cannot do great things, I can do small things in a great 
way” ― Martin Luther King Jr 

In the meantime have a great weekend    Mr P Newbold                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
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